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Division of Hotels and Restaurants 
Rick Akin, Director 

2601 Blair Stone Road 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1011 

Phone 850 487 1395 • Fax 850 921 8267 

Matilde Miller, Interim Secretary Rick Scott, Governor 

March 6, 2017 

Ms. Marjorie Holladay, Chief Attorney 
The Florida Legislature 
Joint Administrative Procedures Committee 
680 Pepper Building 
111 W Madison Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400 

Re' Rule 61C-1.008 

Dear Ms Holladay: 

In response to your letter dated March 1, 2017, the division will publish a Notice of Correction. 
Enclosed please find the Notice of Correction to be filed with the Department of State regarding 
the above-captioned rule The Notice of Correction will publish in the March 7, 2017 issue of the 
Florida Administrative Register. 

The rule does not have an adverse impact on small business or increase regulatory costs in 
excess of $200,000 in the aggregate within one year, so no Statement of Estimated Regulatory 
Costs has been prepared. 

Should you require any additional information, please contact me at 850.717.1268. 

Sincerely, 
„̂ (I o îS> 

Cindy Ross 
Senior Management Analyst II 
Customer and Government Relations Section 
DBPR - Division of Hotels and Restaurants 

Enclosure(s) 
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DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION 

Division of Hotels and Restaurants 

RULE NO : RULE TITLE. 

61C-1 008 License Fees 

NOTICE OF CORRECTION 

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the pioposed rule in Volume 43, Number 40, 

February 28, 2017, issue of the Florida Administrative Registei. 

The date Notice of Proposed Rule Development published in FAR is corrected to read January 25, 2017 
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